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Comments: I support Alternative 6 for two main reasons:  It does not allow motorized boats on the lake and it

would replace motorized buses with electric shuttles.  Motorized boats would disturb the serene ambience of

Mendenhall lake for both wildlife and humans who are looking for a peaceful experience of this natural wonder.

Motors could also pollute the lake and Mendenhall River.  In case of boating accidents, retrieving sunken boats

and drowned passengers would be very difficult, given the depth of the lake in some places.

 

Thank you for your consideration.


